
From: ann greer <akgreer1@gmail.com> 

Subject: Thank you! 

Date: April 8, 2016 at 7:22:44 AM GMT-4 

To: mgrad@leg.state.vt.us, maxjg@wcvt.com 

 

Hello Representative Grad, 

 

Thank you for supported expanded decriminalization.  Thank you for an alternative to VT getting into 

the drug dealing business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Greer 

Cambridge VT 


